
May 5,2005 

 mar^ R~PP 
Secl.etary of tbe B o d ,  NCUA 
1775 Duke St. 
Alexmdria, VA 223 14 

1 am writing this letter in response to the proposed changeg to regulation 723 of the 
ddbition of Construction and Development lending. As a taller I am one of the fust to 
see the hop on many of tht faces of the membm that walk into Central Minnesota 
Federal Credit Unioa These are pevple tholt have come in looking for a lttle help e i k  
with buint?ss loans or agricultural loam Our members have helped make ua who we are 
today and 3x1 retwn we receive their bnshess, loyalty, and tnrst, 

Our Medit mion servm ntral farm cornmunitits and mall bmhtmes around our field of 
membership. Without many of the bans we mmmtlyhave, hat  qualify as construction 
and Development we wouldn't be as s u w d d  m we arc today. And we would 
not have the ability to help as mimy people u we have. Our loans m i s t  of people 
helping people. We help our m e m h ,  who gain local b&~m, and in turn help others; 
resulting in more money being invtsted into the c o m m m ,  

Please re-evaluate the changes that have-been propod to regulation 723 and remember 
that credit unions were formed on the b h s  of helping l h a ~ e  that bardm would not. By 
implementing h e  changes, we would be adopting more "bank-like" policies resulting 
in the loss of revenue. 

Josh Gravlcy 


